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Deat Scott,  

I refer to our conversation on Tuesday 1st March 2011 regarding the above referral. I note your 
ecologist's advice that no matters of national environmental signicance are affected by the proposal. I 
have read the referral and the attached flora and fauna assessment and I concur with this advice. 
However, I understand you received additional advice to refer this proposal to the Commonwealth 
Department of Sustainability Environment Populations & Community as a means to reassure yourselves 
that the Department need not be involved in the detailed development and implementation of the 
proposal. 

I am of the view that the chance of any matters of national environmental significance being affected by 
the development is very low and I would be happy to facilitate the withdraw your referal as you have 
requested. Please write to me at the address below advising me of your request. If you email me a PDF 
copy of your letter I can get your request started immediately.  

Thank you for consulting with me on this matter.  

Kind regards  

Wil  

 
Wil Allen  
Assistant Director  
Environmental Assessment Branch  
Assessments & Wildlife Division  
Department of Sustainability Environment Populations & Community  
GPO Box 787 Canberra ACT 2601  

62741448 (w)  

If you have received this transmission in error please notify us immediately by return e-mail and 
delete all copies. If this e-mail or any attachments have been sent to you in error, that error does 
not constitute waiver of any confidentiality, privilege or copyright in respect of information in 
the e-mail or attachments. Please consider the environment before printing this email. 


